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Fifth session of FBiH Parliament House of People Adjourned  
  

Still Without FBiH Law on Civil Service  
 
 
SARAJEVO – The FBiH House of 
Peoples that started last Wednesday 
was adjourned yesterday. The FBiH 
Parliament House of Peoples in 
yesterday’s session adopted the Law 
on amendments to the Law on 
obligations and the Law on 
amendments to the Law on 
ownership relations. The BiH 
Federation Government based on 
Bulldozer Committee 
recommendations made these 
changes. Novelty in the Law on 
lawyer’s practice is that lawyers’ 
companies can open several branch 
offices, provided that there is at least 
on full-time employed lawyer in 
each branch, unlike the previously 
anticipated solution, according to 
which a lawyer can have only one 
lawyer’s office in the FBiH territory. 
During the session, they discussed 
the proposed Law on civil service in 
FBiH. Explaining the proposed Law, 
FBiH Deputy Minister of Justice for 
judiciary, Dzemaludin Mutapcic in 
behalf of the proposer (F BiH 
Government) pointed out the need 
for civil service reform in 
accordance with European standards. 
As he said, this implies that 
functioning of the civil 
administration is based on legality, 
transparency, responsibility, 
professionalism and efficiency. The 

discussion of HoP delegates 
indicated certain dilemmas about 
whether the proposed text of the 
Law on civil service in FBiH was 
identical to the one adopted by the 
House of Representatives. They 
emphasized, among other things, 
that proposed legal solutions are not 
consistent with basic guidelines of 
the reform of executive authorities, 
i.e. civil administration, and they 
requested postponement of 
discussion about this law. The 
session was adjourned after the end 
of discussion and they concluded 
that in a subsequent continuation of 
the fifth session, they would discuss 
the proposed Law on civil service in 
FBiH, tourist communities and 
chambers of commerce. 
 




